
 
 

 

SeaTac Proclaims September 16 Seattle Storm Championship Day 
 
SeaTac, WA (September 14, 2018) – The SeaTac City Council proclaimed Sunday, September 16, 
2018 as Seattle Storm Championship Day. The Seattle Storm won the 2018 Women’s National 
Basketball Association title by sweeping the Washington Mystics on September 12, 2018. This makes 
the Seattle Storm three-time WNBA Champions.  
 
In its proclamation, the City is asking residents to observe this day with celebrations. The Seattle 
Storm has been an exceptional community partner to the residents of the City of SeaTac since 2013.  
For the past five years, the team has held community practices in the City to promote youth activity. 
The most recent practice was held at the Seattle Christian High School on July 12, 2018. 
 
On Sunday September 16 beginning at 1:00 PM, a parade will be held in Seattle to honor the WNBA 
National Championship Team. For more information regarding the parade, visit the Seattle Storm 
website. http://storm.wnba.com/news/seattle-to-celebrate-its-2018-wnba-champions-with-parade/ 
 
 
About the City of SeaTac: 

Incorporated in February 1990, the City of SeaTac is located approximately midway between the cities of Seattle and 

Tacoma. The City of SeaTac is 10 square miles in area and has a population of 29,130*. The City is a vibrant community, 

economically strong, environmentally sensitive, and people-oriented. The City boundaries surround the Seattle-Tacoma 

International Airport, (approximately three-square-mile area) which is owned and operated by the Port of Seattle.  

*April 1, 2018 OFM 
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